
Sauk River Chain of Lakes 
Board Meeting 

November 17, 2020 • 6:30 – 8:30 pm 
Virtual (Zoom) Meeting 

 
Call to Order – Matt Noska, Vice President 
 In Attendance: Matt Noska, Charlie Montreuil, Sue Antolak, Brad Matuska, Troy Atkinson, Garrick Grace, Ann 
Warling 

Absent: John Rocky, Wendell Geise, Matt Pelant, Aaron Schwartz 
 
Review of past Minutes – Matt Noska 

• Sauk River Chain of Lakes (SRCL) October 20th, 2020 Minutes approved via email. 
 
Financial Report – Charlie Montreuil 

• SRCL currently has $82,341. 
• Garrick Grace made a motion to approve the Profit & Loss Statement, Balance Sheet, and Check Register – 

Seconded by Matt Noska. Approved. 
 
Administration Report – Matt Noska 

• SRCL Fall Newsletter will be mailed this week. 
 
Aquatic Invasive Species Committee Report – Brad Matuska 

• Stearns County Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Grant has been submitted. Notification of recipients is expected in 
January 2021. 

• Waiting on the 2020-21 Department of Natural Department (DNR) application for curly-leaf pondweed. 
• LimnoPro’s final lake assessment is expected in December. 

 
Gambling Manager Report - Garrick Grace/Matt Pelant 

• See attached LG1004 Monthly Gambling Report to Members. 
• October Gambling Report approved via email. 
• Via email, Troy Atkinson made a motion to wait until after reviewing the monthly gambling reports at the 

December SRCL Board Meeting to determine the dollar amount to be given to the association from the gambling 
efforts. Seconded by Brad Matuska. Approved. 

 
Land Use Committee Report – Troy Atkinson 

• Stearns County Commissioners tabled the Cozy Corners project until their December meeting. 
 
Water Quality Committee Report - Aaron Schwartz 

• No Report 
 
Fisheries Committee Report - Matt Noska 

• The final 2020 walleye assessments are completed and will be shared in the SRCL Spring Newsletter. 
• The new sunfish quota (10 sunfish/day with 20 sunfish in possession) will go into effect on March 2021. 

  
Marketing/Public Relations – Susan Antolak 

• The Paynesville School Student entrepreneurship class led by Elyse Hagen has submitted two new logo options 
for SRCL. 

• Matt Noska made a motion to approve $1,000 to be used to obtain three additional logo options for SRCL from 
Nick Benoit. Seconded by Troy Atkinson. Approved. 

• All five logo options will be reviewed at the December SRCL Board Meeting. 
• Kerstin Thellin will be working on the SRCL website next month. 



• Marketing materials will be picked up from Bill Doll. 
 
ILIDS Report – Wendell Giese 

• No Report 
 
Old Business 

• Troy Atkinson volunteered to coordinate and work on the rock buoy project. 
• Matt Noska will contact the Stearns County Sheriff to request information regarding the proposed No Wake Zone 

Assessment. 
 
Adjourn 
 •     A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Troy Atkinson and seconded by Brad Matuska. Approved. 
 
For the Good of the Association – Meeting Schedule 

• Tuesday, December 15th at 6:30 p.m. at the Cold Spring Business Center-2nd Floor Conference Room or possibly 
a Zoom Meeting. (Location to be confirmed. 

• Tuesday, January 19th, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Cold Spring Business Center-2nd Floor Conference Room or 
possibly a Zoom Meeting. (Location to be confirmed). 

 



 



 


